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Dear Parents of Elementary and Kindergarten Students, 
 
Thank you for your interest in Plymouth Christian Academy.  More than just a college preparatory 
school, PCA is a community desiring to produce students matured in their love for God, steeped in His 
Word, educated about His world, dedicated to lives of service and learning, and prepared to fulfill 
their calling in His kingdom.  We see our students as “investments for eternity” as we allow God to work 
through us in the shaping of their lives.  Enclosed you will find information regarding our school and 
information about our online enrollment procedure. 
 
As a Christian school, it is our goal to service families with a quality educational program in a Christ-
centered environment.  The teachers we hire, the curriculum we use, and the special programs we 
develop, all work together to meet our goal. 
 
Our Christian environment is developed by certified Christian teachers who teach Bible daily in their 
classes, lead their students in a regular devotional time, and role-model Christian living.  The school 
holds regular chapel programs to challenge the students in the Christian life.  Teachers and 
administration teach subjects and approach discipline from a Biblical perspective. 
 
To fulfill our school goals, there are three major requirements for entrance: 
 
1)  CHRISTIAN COMMITMENT/PARENTAL SUPPORT  -  Families must embrace the teaching of 
Christian values and principles in the classroom.  We look for families who want their child(ren) to have 
a personal relationship with Jesus Christ and will work with our school in educating their child(ren). 
 
2)   ACADEMIC EXPECTATION  (Grades 1-6)  -  A student must score a minimum percentile score of 
40% on the NWEA Measure of Academic Progress (MAP) assessment for the grade to which he/she 
wants to be admitted.  If there is an academic concern, the administrative team will review the data and 
determine admittance. 
 
3)   STUDENT CHARACTER  -  We look for students who desire to attend our school and will respect 
the authority of teachers and the rights of other students. 
 
As always, we encourage you to schedule a time to tour the school or possibly have your child visit a 
classroom during the school day.  Please call to set up an appointment.  I trust the enclosed information 
will help you understand our school and the application process.  If you have any questions, please do 
not hesitate to contact us.  We look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
Educating for Eternity,        
 

         
Mrs. Caryn Huntsman      Mr. Ryan Batson    
Superintendent      Elementary Principal     
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43065 Joy Road, Canton, MI 48187 
Phone (734) 459-3505 

Fax (734) 459-9997 
www.plymouthchristian.org 


